
From: nancy cummins  
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2023 9:03 PM 
To: tph@midwesternconsulting.com 
Cc: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 416 Longshore 
 
 
 
As a homeowner in the immediate area of this proposed project I am vehemently 
opposed. The drawings are proposing a monstrous addition to a neighborhood of 70-
100 year old homes, none of which are more than two stories. As it is the office 
building looks out of place but it has been in existence for at least 60 years. 
This project would encompass the entire lot and just be completely out of place 
in a neighborhood and adjacent to the Argo canoe livery. This project should be 
re-designed to fit the ascetics of the area. 
 
Nancy Cummins 
661 Swift St 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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